TO ALL THE EXCHANGE STUDENTS 2023/2024

Dear student,

if you are regularly enrolled in a Partner institution of the Fine Arts Academy -

Bologna, in the Erasmus+ Programme or in a different bilateral-agreement framework, we
will be happy to receive your application.

Mind we cannot accept any free-mover students for our Institutional exchange rules.

In this INCOMING STUDENTS section you will find:

- the Application Form 2023/2024

- the Information Sheet about our Academy 2023

- the Course Catalogue, where you can have a look at what studies we offer (in the
Degree Courses of first cycle, or second cycle). Mind that the main courses are full year
classes, that some courses are offered in the first semester, some others in the second

one).

The deadlines to apply are the following:
- June 15th 2023 for the first Semester (Autumn 2023)
- November 15th 2023 for second Semester (Spring 2024)

An acceptance letter signed by our Director will be sent you and your institutional
coordinator within two weeks after the application deadline (around June 30th, by
November 30th)

A nomination of the selected students from your institution is welcome from now!
And for any question, please, contact our office by email: erasmus@ababo.it
Hoping to hear from you soon,

Sincerely Yours

Prof.ssa Maria Rita Bentini,

Erasmus Coordinator

Bologna, 15.03.2023



